
 

Major General Gurdeep Narang 
Dean Student Affairs 

Dear Students, Welcome to Crescent  Institute of Science & Technology   

At Crescent, You will be challenged and transformed by our robust and all encompassing 
curriculum, Interactive teaching methods, research, innovation, outreach programmes and above 
all our strong spirit of community.  

Being a member of this beautiful Crescent family provides each of us the opportunity to learn 
from each other and practice the responsibilities that are required for a community to be safe and 
welcoming to each of its members. Achieving this is hard work that requires patience, critical 
thinking, compassion, and a commitment to the idea of community. I invite all of you into a 
partnership  in this important process. Everyone benefits when we work together to create an 
inclusive and engaging campus. We are committed to helping you navigate  in a manner that 
exposes you to all the Institute has to offer. We will also challenge you to consider different 
perspectives and try new experiences as you progress toward graduation & post graduation. Our 
goal is to promote your individual growth, facilitate constructive engagement in our community, 
and encourage the development of life skills that will help you to be successful well beyond your 
time on campus. 

As the Dean Student Affairs, my job is to lead the Office of Student Affairs in supporting the 
most valuable asset the Institute has: our students! My office will provide a proactive and 
responsive ways of enhancing the quality of students’ life.  Any issue that concerns you as a 
student concerns my office and we pledge to work with you through them during your studies at 
Crescent Institute of Science & Technology.  We will do this through support, provision of 
resources, advocacy, innovative programmes and needed referrals for students and all 
stakeholders.  It will be our constant endeavour to empower students to be global citizens and to 
enhance the overall student experience in serene and safe campus.  

 Go on, Study hard, make friends, engage in some sports, and other diverse extra curriculum 
activities to help discover yourself and build your personal qualities.  I wish you great success  in 
your studies at Crescent. 

 


